
Hello Bev 
 
On the whole I felt that it was a successful event.  I spoke to a number of people and gave out lots 
of leaflets and ‘freebies’. 
 
The size of the room and the layout was a bit tight, and some of the public found it difficult to get 
around the room, especially those in wheelchairs.   
 
On the whole though, it was one of the more successful events that we have had a stand at.  Here 
at Age UK North Staffs we are keen to work alongside the NHS in any way we can.   As well as 
guides on benefits and managing money we produce guides on Healthy Living, Healthy Eating, 
Staying Steady, Strength and Balance Exercises for healthy ageing. 
 
I have attached a list of the guides produced by Age UK all of which can be viewed on the Age UK 
website, ageuk.org.uk.  If you would like to have copies of any of the guides to hand out to your 
patients, please do not hesitate to contact me and I will arrange for them to be sent directly to 
you.  
 
Linda Stanway 
Senior Information and Advice Officer 
Age UK North Staffs 
 
i was just writing in my book to remind me to let you know how great it went for us on tues  
 
we had a steady stream of people - a good range of users and others - relevant agencies- that work 
with users outside of the centre so yes just great - the atmosphere was friendly and comfortable 
and i feel that helped people to get involved  
 
we had some lovely messages from people that will work well in the building and it also gave me 
some new ideas about how the artwork will work in the building  
 
so.... thanks very much for having us - we will now be working very hard throughout june to get 
the lovely messages onto the pieces of felt  
 
thanks again deb  (Cultural Sisters) 

 
Hi Bev, 
  
Just a quick note to say that my colleague and I enjoyed the event that you held on 
Tuesday 29th May 2012. We felt that it was a good mixture of organisations and services, 
if you could keep us in mind  if and when you are holding another one that would be 
good. 
  
Kind Regards 
  
Lisa Burrows 
City Primary Carer Link Co-ordinator 
North Staffs Carers Association 

 
 



 


